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SR 54 Repaving from US 19 to Virginia City Dr. 443783-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Construction
Limits from US 19 to

west of Virginia
City Dr.

Project Start February 5,
2024

Length 1.7 miles
City Elfers

New Port Richey
Port Richey

County Pasco
Road SR 54
Construction
Cost

$5.4 million

Estimated
Completion

Fall 2024

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  John McShaffrey
  813-975-6930
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will repave SR 54 between US 19 and Virginia City
Drive in western Pasco County. 

In addition to repaving the road, medians along the corridor are
being evaluated to determine if modifications are necessary to
enhance safety along the roadway.

Construction began February 5, 2024. 

https://fdottampabay.com/project/917/443783-1-52-01

